
  
  
  
 

 

 

Studio 23 Safety & Welfare 

   
  
No Nut Policy:  

Some of our friends at dancing have nut allergies, so we kindly ask that you refrain from 
bringing nuts to dancing.  
   

No Bullying Policy:  

Studio23 provides a safe and non-discriminatory place for all Students, Parents and 
Teachers. Bullying is not acceptable, and any such behaviour will not be tolerated.  
   

Punctuality:  

We ask that all students be ready to dance at least 5 minutes before class time. Late 
students miss work they have paid for and interrupt other students in the class.  
   

Personal Belongings:  

Studio23 requests that no student brings in any valuables such as iPods & iPhones or 
large sums of money to class. Studio23 will not take any responsibility for property that is 
lost or stolen.  
   

Parent Watching:  

We encourage parents to stay out of the room while your child is dancing… we don’t want the 
kids to get distracted and there is not enough space in our studio. If you want to watch your 
child’s class, please have a peak from the window as our waiting room will be reopened to 
parents as of 2022!  
  

Commitment to Concert:   

We understand lessons are missed due to illness and/or holidays or for other reasons. We do 
ask however, that attendance is adhered to. This is a great benefit to the students staying on 
top of their routines throughout the busy concert season. If a student misses 3 or more 
lessons during concert time, the teacher may move the student off stage for parts of the 
routine.   
 
COVID Policy: 
An updated COVID Policy will be released closer to the commencement of Term 1 2022 in 

accordance with the future health guidelines, rules and advice. 
 


